From: Stonewall <campaigns@stonewall.org.uk>

Sent: <u>15 May 2019</u> 15:04

To:

Subject: Write to your MP today about trans equality

View this email in your browser.



Dear ,

Two years ago, the Prime Minister pledged to reform the Gender Recognition Act in England and Wales so that trans people could gain legal recognition of their gender without a demeaning, lengthy and expensive process.

Last year, tens of thousands of us responded to the UK Government's consultation on improving the law. Together we have made a strong case for reform.

Now, as the UK Government moves forward with the reforms, they need to know they can count on the support of MPs to pass the law in Parliament. That's where you come in.

If you live in England or Wales, please take 5 minutes to write to your MP today, telling them why you support trans equality and asking them to urge to the Government to keep their commitment.



Email your MP now

Your email will let your MP know that trans equality remains a priority in your community and boost the confidence of the Government to take a vital stride forward this year.

If you live in Scotland, we'll need you to lobby your MSP – we're organising a similar easy way to do this very soon. For now, please share <u>The Truth About Trans</u> and make sure your friends and family understand the key issues facing trans communities.

Thank you for your ongoing support! **Stonewall** Copyright © 2019 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved. × You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events. Our mailing address is: Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, EC1V 4JY United Kingdom Add us to your address book To change how you receive these emails <u>update your preferences</u> To stop receiving emails like this one unsubscribe from this list To stop receiving <u>all</u> communications from Stonewall, including all emails, please contact newsletter@stonewall.org.uk For details on how we use, manage and protect your information, please visit

our website.